

Clayton-le-Woods Church of England Primary School

"With God we Grow"

Newsletter17.09.21

Head Teacher: Mrs S. Bashora Tel No: 01772 335 030 Website: http://www.clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary

Email: head@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk

Helicopter Stories in Pre-School



Super Cycling





Congratulations to Will and Seth who have completed the 21 mile Preston Guild Wheel Cycle route - that's a fantastic achievement! I've heard that, along with lots of positivity, determination and resilience, a couple of handfuls of Jelly Babies helped you on your way. Keep cycling boys and we'll look out for you in the Olympics!

This week, EYFS learnt about the artist Andy Goldsworthy and the artwork he creates using natural materials. We hunted around the fields and playgrounds and made our own natural artwork!





If you need any help applying for school places please call school for advice or support.

Applying for School Places

Parents/carers can now apply for primary and secondary school places starting in September 2022 at:

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place

Deadlines to apply for a school place for September 2022:

- 31st October 2021 for secondary school places
- 15th January 2022 for Reception places

A message from Walton-le-Dale High School

As the Open Evening on Monday, 13th September proved a huge success, we appreciate that not everybody could attend. We have therefore opened up various in-house tours throughout the rest of September and October.

Please click on the link below to choose the various dates via Eventbrite:

https://www.waltonledale.lancs.sch.uk/news/2021-09-12-school-tours



Our next PTFA meeting is on Wednesday 29th
September at 7.30pm. Please think about supporting
our school by joining the Parent, Teacher and Friends
Association. We would love to welcome parents and
carers of our new children. The PTFA make such a
difference to the life of the school – organising fun
events for our school family and fundraising.

amazonsmile You shop. Amazon gives.

Remember – everytime you shop with Amazon school can receive a donation at no extra cost to you. If you shop with Amazon sigh up here: https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1026396-0



PROSPECTIVE
PRE-SCHOOL
AND RECEPTION
PARENTS

TIME: 6PM

DATE: WEDNESDAY 20TH OCTOBER

2021

WHERE: CLAYTON-LE-WOODS C OF E

PRIMARY SCHOOL,

BACK LANE,

PR6 7EU

<u>Upcoming Dates</u>	
September	
Saturday 18 th	G7 Event in Astley Park
Thursday 23 rd	Y3 visit to Mere Tun
Tuesday 28 th	MAD Science assembly (After school
	MAD Science sessions to be arranged)
October	
Friday 1st	Year 6 visit to Imperial War Museum
Tuesday 5th	Harvest Celebration
Wednesday 20 th	Open Evening for prospective Pre-School
	and Reception parents for Sept 2022
Monday 25 th to	Half term Break
Friday 29 th	
November	
Friday 5 th	Nasal Flu vaccinations Reception to Y6
December	
Thursday 16 th	Candlelight Service in church – 6pm

FIND newsletter

Newsletter for parents and carers of, and professionals working with, children and young people with SEND.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-educationfamilies/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/gettinghelp/family-information-network-directory/

Please Vote for Our School

We are one of 10 projects shortlisted to win the **Gro Your Best** competition. Please vote for us! Follow this link, click on our school and add your details:

https://cultivationstreet.com/groyourbestvote/





FREE gardening equipment for our school

For every £10 you spend (in store or online) at Morrisons, you'll get a Grow Token to help school get everything we need to get growing. Download the MyMorrisons app to start collecting Grow Tokens and choose our school.

Download on Apple App Store>> or Google Play>> QR Code



Worship

Our worship this half term is about Prayer. We have discussed how and why people pray and each week we are exploring a section of the Lord's Prayer - thinking carefully about what each part means. This week we thought about 'Our Father in heaven' - the ultimate heavenly parent who loves us so much and forgives us. Can you remember which story these images are from?







As you may have noticed we still haven't got a crossing patrol

If you know anyone who might be interested please pass on this information.

Uniform and training will be provided. The applicant will need to pass DBS clearance and satisfy medical suitability for the role. For more information, or a general discussion, call Terry Watters the Area Organiser on 07831309578.

